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Print4All event
rescheduled to 2022 due to
diary clashes

The organisers of Print4All have confirmed that the next event will be

held in 2022, from 3rd to 6th May.

The extraordinary situation of these past few months has impacted not

only the industry world but also the international calendar of trade fairs

2020-2021. These drastic change have forced the show to be

exceptionally rescheduled, in order to meet the needs of the sector and

avoid overlaps with other events that would have put companies and

operators in difficulty.
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